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May 21, 2025 

 

In reply to the query no. 1147/21.05.2025 of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission and in relation 

to press reports concerning the acquisition of a company in Australia, INTRALOT clarifies that no 

binding agreement of this kind exists. Currently INTRALOT is not conducting any negotiations 

relating to any acquisition in Australia.   
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